
 

Family Connection 
Letter 

Unit 7: Watch It Grow                                                        
Week 3: Still Growing 

 

Date 

Dear Families,  

This week we are observing and measuring the growth of our plants and comparing our plants 
to plants outdoors. We are watching a Between the Lions show about a little red hen who asks 
her friends for help to plant wheat and then make bread. When they say no, she does it all 
herself! We are also reading another version of the tale, The Little Red Hen by Paul Galdone. 
We are learning about the letter “Kk,” the letter sound /k/, and the word kitchen.  
 
Here are some things you can do at home with your child: 

• When you are out and about, encourage your child to notice, describe, and compare 
interesting trees and other plants you see. What sizes, shapes, textures, and colors can 
you help your child find? 

• Measure a plant that you have inside or outside your home. How tall is the plant? 
Continue to track its growth by recording the measurements on a sheet of paper. Talk 
about how the plant grows week by week.  

• Invite your child to help prepare a meal or snack. Talk about all the ways your child is 
helping you. 

Thank you! 

 


